
Whitegate End Primary School and Nursery 

Butterworth Lane 

Chadderton 

OL98EB 

Tel:01617705460 

Email: info@whitegateend.oldham.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J. Conway                   
 

‘To be the best that we can be’ 
 

 

09/09/2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

 

 

It is amazing to see all of our children back in school. We have spent a lot of time trying to get to 

know each and every child as much as possible. To help us with this we would like to create a 

display of the children’s interest at home. Please bring in a photograph of your child in their happy 

place or doing their favourite activity.  So we can create the display promptly please send photos 

by 18th September 2020.  

 

We can’t wait to find out more! 

 

Thankyou,  

The Early Years Team                                                                         
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